
 PS04/22-23 

 8.9.2022 

 Dear Parent/Carers, 

 Firstly I wanted to say what a positive start to the Academic Year it has been for Year 
 7. 

 Now Year 7 are on roll with us please do not use the admissions@ email address 
 or   fmoppett@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

 Please see below a list of contact details should you need to get in touch with the 
 school.  

 For attendance and admin: 
 Mrs S Marshall  
 smarshall@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
 01903 778354 

 For Student Support 
 Miss McCabe 
 mmccabe@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
 01903 778396 

 Mrs Wilson 
 lwilson@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
 01903 772341 

 For Head of Year 
 Miss Naomi Pegden 
 npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
 01903 778317 

 Kind regards, 
 Naomi Pegden 
 -- 
 Naomi Pegden 
 Head of Year 7 
 The Angmering School  
 01903 778 317 
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